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DOH-MONROE OFFICES TO CLOSE IN  
OBSERVANCE OF CHRISTMAS AND NEW 
YEAR HOLIDAYS 
 
Contact:  
Jennifer Lefelar, Public Information Officer 
Florida Department of Health – Monroe County 
305-434-5413 
 
Monroe County, Fla. – All Florida Department of Health offices in Monroe County (DOH-
Monroe) will be closed in observance of the Christmas and New Year holidays.  
 
In observance of Christmas, DOH-Monroe offices will be closed Monday, December 25, 2023, 
and Tuesday, December 26, 2023. They will reopen on Wednesday, December 27, 2023, with 
regularly scheduled hours. 
 
In observance of the New Year, DOH-Monroe offices will be closed Friday, December 29, 2023, 
Monday, January 1, 2024 and Tuesday, January 2, 2024. They will reopen on Wednesday, 
January 3, 2024, with regularly scheduled hours. 
  

### 
 

About the Florida Department of Health 
 
The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works 
to protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated 
state, county, and community efforts. 
 
Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the 
Florida Department of Health please visit FloridaHealth.gov. 
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